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To Whom It May Concern:

In 2010 AE of Ohio was the firm contracted for the engineering and installation of the A.C.I institutional
locking system retrofit. During a period of about nine months I had a great deal of contact with Jim Korman as
project manager, programmer, and installer. I was impressed with Jim’s knowledge and engineering
background, along with his common sense approach to any problems or issues that occurred. From the
beginning of the project Jim always took the time to explain any changes or issues that occurred. I was
impressed with the quality of his work and his attention to detail. In the end I was handed a locking system that
was reliable, state of the art, and easy to troubleshoot. Once the project was completed Jim made sure we had all
the spare parts necessary to maintain the system, although repairs have been at a minimum. In closing, my
experience working with Jim Korman on this project was great and I would be happy to work with him in any
capacity in the future.

Sincerely,

Ray Cheney
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